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December 30, 2008

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS - ADDENDUM 1
STREET SWEEPING SERVICES IN SAN PEDRO (2008-PA057)

Thank you for attending our mandatory Proposers' Conference for Street Sweeping
Services in San Pedro (2008-PA057) on Monday, December 22, 2008. The following
clarification has been made to the Request for Proposals (RFP).

Clarification:

The question was raised whether or not diesel fueled equipment would be allowed for
any work done under this contract. We must direct all proposers to the Scope of Work,
Section P, Contractor's Equipment Compliance with Laws and Regulations,
paragraph 1, which states:

1. Contractor shall fully comply with all applicable laws and regulations,
including, but not limited to, all Air Quality Management District (AQMD)
regulations. In particular, Contractor's equipment shall, at all times, be in
full compliance with AQMD Rules 1186 and 1186.1 pertaining to street
sweepers.

Please be aware that AQMD regulations regarding Rules 1186 and 1186.1 may be
changing in the near future. It is the contractor's responsibility to be fully aware of any
changes in AQMD regulations and take appropriate actions to remain in compliance.

The deadline to submit the proposals is still Monday, January 12, 2009, at 5:30 p.m.
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If you have questions concerning the above information, please contact
Mr. Benjamin Sandoval at (626) 458-7334, Monday through Thursday, 7 a.m. to
5:45 p.m.

Very truly yours,

GAIL FARBER
Director of Public Works

GHAYANE ZAKARIAN, Chief
Administrative Services Division
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